Donna J. Brown

Clerk of the County Council

Prince George's County May 1, 2023
Wayne K. Curry Administration Building

1301 McComick Drive Largo, MD 20774

| am writing to voice my extreme concern over Werrlein's pl'an to build on a floodplain,
especially as we are seeing increasingly damaging storms and previously safe areas now being
flooded. There are also issues regarding polluting the  streams that lead to the Anacostia,

Also, after the various errors in the permitting process, there is the real risk of lack
Credibility in this process.  This is an inexcusable failing for the citizens of our county.

Sincerely, |
irene Marsh

4912 40th Place
Hyattsville, MD 20781




